WCHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
April 7, 2021 – 8:00 PM
In Attendance: Rob Demske, Robin Yentis, Bridget Calhoun, David Chen, Jesse Smith, Melissa Isaacson, Dwight Fettig, Patrick Skellchock, Jeff Fritz, Tamara Greenspan, Scott Greenspan, Marcy Kriendler, Principal Heckart, Christina Suggs, Bethany Zheng, Christy Howard, Sabrina Broadhead, Wenling Li
The meeting was called to order at 8:05pm.
The minutes from the March meeting were approved.
Membership
· We had a successful fall sports membership push and are looking forward to the spring sports membership push.
· [bookmark: _Hlk65691713]The JV boys soccer team was the first to achieve 100% membership (they will receive an additional $300).  The boys varsity soccer is one player short.  Other teams are moving closer to achieving 100%.

Spirit Committee
· Senior wall
· Painting the 2021 on the wall is in progress.  It should be done tomorrow (4/7).  The committee is working with the fall teams to arrange a time for the senior to sign the wall.  Spring teams will be next followed by the winter teams.
· The committee will request a representative from the newspaper and yearbook to take pictures.
· We hope to make this an annual event.

Senior Honor Committee 
· The committee will reach out to parents to donate to cover the expense for the senior banners. The committee will include a suggested amount to donate.  Dwight suggested that the committee work with the team reps to ensure that the seniors are covered for their teams.  This will begin after the spring Booster Club membership push.  The banners will be hung around the stadium and left through graduation which will be held in the stadium.  

Athletic Director’s Report
· [bookmark: _Hlk65692461]Fall sports have been running very smoothly.  The teams are following the guidelines. 
· There will be county championships at the end of spring sports and there may be state competitions.
· Currently spectators are limited to 2 adults per athlete.  The spectators need to sign up prior to the game.
· Sign up for spring teams is moving along very well.
· Jesse has been working to change the entrance for the fans to the field hockey field to closer to the softball field.  Preparations are in progress for this change.  It will also include a structure for ticket collections and concessions for field hockey, baseball, and softball.  This could be completed by the end of the summer.  The ticket area could be used for baseball and softball as well. 
· Jesse will be looking into ways for teams to continue to train during off seasons and summer.
· During the pandemic, Jesse has been making improvements to the indoor training spaces such as the weight room.
· Jesse has been encouraging the female athletes to sign up for weight training classes. 
· Gaby is working on providing video workouts for our athletes possibly via YouTube.
· Schedules for spring sports posted on the Churchill website.
· Jesse got the stadium camera fixed.  
Next Steps
· Rob encouraged the team reps to continue to reach out their parents to join the Booster Club.
Adjourned at 8:33pm. 
 
